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Dear Committee, 
 
Please accept this letter as my submission to the Inquiry into koala populations and habitat in 
New South Wales. I consent to the committee making this submission and my name public. 
 
I recommend that the Committee recognise and promote the fact: 
 
The Ecological Crisis and The Climate Crisis are caused by the destruction of native forests. 
 
The Ecological Crisis, the collapse of the ecology, is The Ecological Imperative For Change. We 
must change. 
 
So how shall we effect this change? 
 
I recommend that the laws are changed to protect the Koalas, by protecting the ecology, the 
nature, the habitat. 
 
I recommend that the NSWG DPI are instructed to stop promoting the burning of native 
forests for trees. 
 
I recommend stop cutting the native forests down, and destroying the animals and the places 
they live. 
 
I am aware of recent votes in Parlament to weaken and remove forest protections. I am 
disgusted. As the end approaches you destroy the ecology even faster. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Brian Summers 


